
 
 

 
 

March 7, 2017 
 
 
 

To all Local Spiritual Assemblies 
and registered Bahá’í groups 

 
Dear Bahá’í Friends, 

 
As you may recall, the National Spiritual Assembly shared, in July of last year, a message from 
the Universal House of Justice announcing the availability of Persian translations of its 
messages on the website  www.payamha-iran.org. 

 

 
Recent messages of the House of Justice addressed to the believers in Iran and their authorized 
English translations, as well as Persian translations of selected other messages of the Supreme 
Body, will no longer be routinely sent to National Assemblies and other Bahá’í institutions as 
had been the practice in the past. As a reminder, such communications are now available on the 
abovementioned website, which also has a subscription function that allows individuals to 
receive a notification when new items have been uploaded. 

 
You are kindly asked to again bring the site to the attention of the believers in your respective 
communities, particularly those who are Persian-speaking. 

 

 
With loving Bahá’í greetings, 

 
Office of the Secretary 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


